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            The Board of Regents of South Plains College met on Thursday, April 8, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. in 
a Zoom format with the following present:  Mr. Mike Box, Chairman; Mr. Ronny Alexander, Vice Chairman; 
Mr. Richard Ellis, Secretary; and other members of the Board; Mr. Ty Gregory; Mr. Joe Tubb; and Mr. Jim 
Mara. Others present were Dr. Ryan Gibbs; Ms. Teresa Green; Dr. Stan DeMerritt; Mr. Stephen John; and 
Dr. Robin Satterwhite.  

Mr. Box gave the opening prayer.  
Mr. Box led the pledge to the United States Flag. 
Mr. Box invited Dr. Satterwhite to review the votes of the May 1, 2021 to election to elect a member 

to position #5 of the South Plains College Board of Regents.  Dr. Satterwhite presented the election returns 
in exhibit #4634.  Mr. Tubb made a motion to accept the election returns as presented, followed by a 
second by Mr. Gregory.  The vote to approve was unanimous.  Dr. Satterwhite stated that none of the 
candidates received a majority vote, therefore a run-off election will be held on June 8, 2021 between Mr. 
Chris Edens and Mr. Todd Paxton.  
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